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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1964 modifies the salary requirements of the juvenile bureau director to state that the salary 

will be fixed by the board of county commissioners of the county. This bill also eliminates the 

requirement that the director’s salary cannot exceed ninety percent (90%) of salaries of county 

Class A officers. 

 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After review, HB 1964 has no fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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